
 
 

 

 
 
July 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Anne Slaughter 
Reaching Across Illinois Library System 
125 Tower Drive 
Burr Ridge, Illinois 60527-5783 
 
Dear Ms. Slaughter, 
 
I am pleased to award the Reaching Across Illinois Library System a FY2019 grant for 
$38,060.00 in support of RAILS LLSAP Catalog Clean Up Project. 
 
Thank you for your efforts to provide quality library services. Libraries remain the best 
and most reliable source Illinoisans have for information access, resource sharing and 
encouraging and supporting lifelong learning.  
 
Congratulations on the success of your grant application, and best wishes for a 
successful project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jesse White 
Secretary of State 
State Librarian 
 
 
Cc: Grant Project Number:  19-1003-TMQ 
 Grant Monitor:  Gwen Harrison 
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